
SHINGLE SPRINGS COMMUNITY CENTER 

4440 SOUTH SHINGLE ROAD 

SHINGLE SPRINGS, CA 95682                          

NEWSLETTER FOR APRIL 

SERVING RESIDENTS SINCE 1951 

We would like to invite you to our new website.shinglespringscommunitycenter.org. The website 

contains information about Membership, Facility Rentals, and Events, as well as some interest-

ing history about the community of Shingle Springs and the Community Center itself. Member-

ship Applications and Facility Rental and the Rules of use can be downloaded at your conven-

ience. You can contact the Board Members, and the Rental Coordinator and the Membership 

Chair with any questions or comments you may have. 

SHINGLE SPRINGS COMMUNITY CENTER BOARD MEMBERS 

Dan McPherson—President Earl Jansa—Vice President Becky Leikauf—Secretary 

Mike Lyster—Treasurer  Jamie Faw—Events Coordinator  

Ken Brown—Alternate  Connie Eaton—Alternate   

Ann Teter— Membership Mike Williamson—Facility Rental 

We would like to invite you to our monthly BOARD MEETINGS> 

Please join us the first Tuesday of the month  at 7:00 pm at the Community Center.            

Everyone welcome. 

It is with great sadness that we will be looking for a new treasure Mike Lyster will be leaving 

us on the board. He will still be participating in the Center but he will be stepping down for 

now. We are in process of looking for a new Treasurer to join us by helping with the financial 

part of the board. Please let us know if you know someone in the 95682 zip code that would 

like to part of our growing Community Center Board. We will be interviewing prospective for 

the next couple of months. 

THE SHINGLE SPRINGS CENTER PEDDLER’S FAIR HAS BEEN CANCELED FOR THIS YEAR. 

We found out that we need a Temporary Special Use Permit to have a fundraiser at the out-

side of the Center. Also a Venders permit would have been needed from all venders.  

The  PANCAKE BREAKFAST has been canceled until the kitchen is finished. We are in the 

process of remodeling the kitchen and we just received the building permit from the County. 

We have moved the sink and the stove and will installing a new hood per requirements from the 

FIRE DEPARTMENT.. 

 

We have several THANK YOU’S for our Community.  

First of all Thanks goes out to Al Macys for the donation of 3 Tables. They are really nice    

tables and they were much needed.  

We would also like to thank Earl Jasa and Joanne Pryor for the design of the website.. 

We had a wonderful Spagetti Feed, Thank You Maria and Bob Brugger, Ken & Heidi Brown, and 

many others. It was a great success. We are very happy with the $1200.00 made from this 

event. 

Thanks to Jamie Faw for all his help with the Dance nights. You are AWSOME JAMIE FAW 



SHINGLE SPRINGS COMMUNITY CENTER 

P. O. BOX 11 

SHINGLE SPRINGS CA 95682 

MEMBERSHIP 2013 

SHINGLE SPRINGS COMMUNITY CENTER MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 

 

Type of Membership                      

BBUSINESS NAME_____________________________________________ 

Family __________    BUSINESS___________ 

Last Name____________________________________________________   

First Name____________________________________________________ 

Spouses Name____________________ No. in Family______ 

Mailing Address_______________________________________________ 

City__________________________ 

State__________                   Zip Code__________ 

Home Phone_____________________ Work Phone___________________ 

Cell Phone ______________________ Email ________________________ 

Occupation____________________________________________________ 

Hobbies______________________________________________________ 

 Please complete this form, Enclose a check.  

$20.00 (Family membership) $25. Off for hall rental for the year 

$50.00 (Business Membership) $25. Off hall rental for the year  

Business link on SSCC website  

membership@shinglespringscommunitycenter.org  

Mail it to the SSCC, P.O. Box 11, Shingle Springs, CA 95682  

 QUESTIONS: Call Ann Teter 530.677.7835 Email lowfat1@hotmail.com 

  

 

Optional but Welcome 

Willing to volunteer with events:  Yes____ No______ 

Willing to volunteer with maintenance:  Yes____ No_____ 

How would you like to be notified?  Mail_____ Email _____ 

There has been many questions about Membership to the Community Center. We 

have changed our membership to $20.00 a household. Businesses will be $40.00 a 

year. This entitles a $25.00 off rental to the hall for the year and for busi-

nesses they also get a link on our website.  

You can go on our website and join or you can fill out the application here and 

send it in to our post office box.  ANY QUESTIONS PLEASE CALL OR EMAIL: 

ANN TETER—530-677-8357 OR lowfat1@hotmail.com 

LEAVE MESSAGE—530-672-7442 



CALENDER IF EVENTS 2013 

 

 

MAY 3RD     DANCE NIGHT—FOLK  

JUNE 7TH     DANCE NIGHT 

JULY 5TH     DANCE NIGHT 

AUGUST 2ND    DANCE NIGHT 

SEPTEMBER 6TH   DANCE NIGHT 

We will be taking the summer break from events except for 

the DANCE NIGHTS. It will be the FIRST FRIDAY of every 

month.  

Starts at 7:00 until 9:00 pm. 

 Cost is $5.00 per person. 

 Light refreshments. 

Music by Jamie Faw, and sometimes local bands. 

BIG FUN FOR EVERYONE 

 

BOARD MEETINGS 

 

1ST TUESDAY OF EVERY MONTH 7:00 PM AT THE COMMUNITY CENTER 

MAY 7TH 

JUNE 4TH 

JULY 2ND 

 

EVERYONE WELCOME TO ATTEND. 



SHINGLE SPRINGS COMMUNITY CENTER 

P. O. BOX 11 

SHINGLE SPRINGS ca  95682 


